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Monday 28th April 2025 
 

Year 3 Road safety Awareness  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Over 200 children are seriously hurt and injured on Bradford and District roads every year. It is vitally 
important that young people develop skills to use the roads and travel safely. 
 
On either Tuesday 6th or Wednesday 7th May 2025, your child will participate in a practical pedestrian 
training session where they will learn about safe practices when crossing roads. We will let you know closer 
to the time which date your child will participate on. This will be done outside of the school grounds using 
the pavements and roads surrounding the school perimeter.  
 
Children will be led by the Road Safety team, and supported by familiar staff from the school. Your child will 
work within a small group. Prior to their practical session they will take part in a short classroom activity, led 
by their teacher to support their understanding of the activity. 
 
If you do NOT wish your child to participate in session, please email office@chps.paymat.org  
 
As always we thank you for your support in developing our pupils' awareness of the wider world and helping 
them to develop independent safety skills. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs E Monnery 
Headteacher 

_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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